
 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 May 22, 2023 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Recognition of 40-Year Employee 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the 
proposed resolution of appreciation for 41 years of service with the District for the following 
employee: 

Catherine Custard 
 
 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Jennifer Keatts, Director of Human Resources 
Anthony Abbate, Director of Human Resources 
 
 
EXHIBIT: 
 
Attached resolution 
 
 
  


